HOBBS OFFICE 0.C. C.

PHILLIPS #ZTROLEUM COMPANY
BARTLESVILLE, OKLAHOMA 74003 UEC '5 “ 37 AM ’ES

NATURAL GAS AND GASOLINE DEPARTMENT

December 1, 1966
Eunice

File: 1-Ki-455-66-NGG

Mr, C. E. Long, Jr.
Box 12463
San Antonio, Texas 78212

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of November 22, 1966, to our
Mr. Glyn Mitchell at Odessa, Texas, in regard to connecting
the casinghead gas from your C. E. Long No. 1 Shell State
well located in the SE/L SW/L Section 32, Township 21 South,
Range 36 East, Lea County, New Mexico.

Due to the small volume of gas available {or sale from this
well, we cannot justify the expenditure necessary to contract
and connect such gas into our Eunice gathering system. If
you should develop additional gas sometime in the future, we
will be glad to again take a look at the possibilities of
connecting this well, '

Yours very truly, o
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James P. Kirk
. Director of Contracts
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